KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER
MRS. FRIAR
9-25-20

Word of the Week:  significance
Needs/News:  If you have not watched the Reading Parent video, please do.  It is under our Reading tab in Google Classroom.  If you have any skills with carpentry, I would love to know if you could help with our picnic tables.  You might also tell me there is no hope to restore tables, but to get new ones😊
Recap of the Week: 
During our math time this week, we were introduced to our math books.  We are starting with one to one correspondence with our numbers.  So far, we have covered one and two.  Please also work on the vocabulary words in the beginning of the chapter.  Vocabulary words will be a part of the math test. In Reading we finished talking about families.  Science consisted of 3 fun experiments. Social Studies’ theme was community.  Please remember your child’s project is due on Tuesday, Sept. 29th. We practiced our first fire drill!
Upcoming: 
We will finish our one to one correspondence up to 5 and review 0-4 in math.  During Reading, our theme will be “Why do we have rules at school?” Our new sight word will be “like”. We will continue working on correct formations of letters and writing our names correctly. Social Studies continues to discuss “Where We Live”.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Mrs. Friar
kfriar@hlacharter.com
